

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Plan for Growth - Bus Rapid Transit Preferred Configuration

Recommendation of the Committee

That the preferred configuration and conceptual network for the Bus Rapid Transit system, as outlined in the report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated November 6, 2017, be approved as the basis for further engagement and design.

History

At the November 6, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated November 6, 2017 was considered.

Your Committee also received a presentation from Mr. John Hubbell, HDR Inc., regarding future bus rapid transit plans.

Attachment

November 6, 2017 Report of the General Manager, Community Services Department